

HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 578, 80, 8th Avenue Englehart, Ontario P0J 1H0

Phone: (705) 544-2397 Fax: (705) 544-2466 Principal: Mr. Matthew Turner email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

May 6, 2013

Dear Parents/Guardians:

SPRING CLEAN-UP

Holy Family School students and staff will be participating in a "spring clean-up" day tomorrow, May 7th. Students will be provided with rubber gloves and garbage bags and will be cleaning up around the school, along the school fence, around the Arena, and along Fourth, Seventh and Eighth Avenues.

SPRING CONCERT

Our annual Spring Concert will be held on Thursday morning, May 9th, beginning at 10:00 a.m. Many talented musical acts will be performing, so please join us for this special event.

Following the Concert we will be holding the draw on the Grade 7-8 Bongo raffle. Good luck to everyone who purchased tickets!

HOT DOG DAY

Please note that this week's Hot Dog Day (Thursday, May 9th) has been cancelled.

SNACK PROGRAM

Please note that the Snack Program on Thursday, May 9th has been cancelled.

TRACK & FIELD

Our School Track & Field day will be held Tuesday, May 14th, beginning at approximately 9:15 a.m. Events will be held at the Englehart High School field, and high jump will be held in our gymnasium. Students in Grades 3 to 8 will be participating and are reminded to come prepared for the day (hat, sunscreen, jacket, water, snacks, proper running shoes, etc.). Mrs. Montminy's Grade 5-6 class will be selling pop-cycles and drinks throughout the day. You are encouraged to come and cheer on all of the athletes.

PIZZA DAY

Reminder that pizza orders are due tomorrow. May 7th. Slices are \$2.50 each. Pizza Day will be

held Friday, May 10 th .	Shees are \$2.30 each.	I IZZu Duy	WIII O
Yours truly,			
Matt Turner			
Principal			